
 
 

CITY OF SANTA ROSA 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council will conduct a public hearing for the 

purpose of soliciting oral and written comments on budget priorities and City Council goals for 

the upcoming 2019/20 fiscal year budget on Tuesday, January 29, 2019 at or after 5:00 p.m. in the 

City Council Chamber, City Hall, 100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa. 

 

All interested persons are invited to attend the public hearing and comment on budget priorities 

and goals for the upcoming fiscal year.  If you are unable to attend, written comments may be 

submitted to the City Clerk, Room 10, City Hall, 100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa, CA 95404.  

You may also submit comments through the City of Santa Rosa website at:  

www.srcity.org/BudgetComments 

 

Written comments received prior to 12:00 noon on January 29, 2019, will be presented to the City 

Council for consideration.                                                          
 

 

Dated:    December 17, 2018 

           Daisy Gomez 

Publication Dates:  December 31, 2018      City Clerk 

   January 22, 2019 

 

For accessible meeting information, please call (707)543-3015   

TDD:  (707)543-3031  


